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      ALL INDIA BANK EMPLOYEES' ASSOCIATION

Central Office:  “PRABHAT NIVAS”    Regn. No.2037
Singapore Plaza, 164, Linghi Chetty Street, Chennai-600001

Phone: 2535 1522    Fax: 4500 2191,  2535 8853    Web: www.aibea.in
e mail ~ chv.aibea@gmail.com & aibeahq@gmail.com
CIRCULAR  LETTER No. 28/116/2018/64                       24-12-2018
TO ALL OFFICE BEARERS, STATE FEDERATIONS AND

ALL INDIA BANKWISE ORGANISATIONS

Dear Comrades,
Beware of false news

UFBU’s Strike on 26th Dec. stands

From yesterday afternoon, there have been lot of queries from our units about the withdrawal of our strike on 26th December, 2018 as reported in some TV channels.  As usual, even without verification, it has been circulated in whatsapp, etc. adding to the confusion. 

The news is totally false and baseless.  The Strike stands.  
From UFBU the matter was taken up with the concerned Channels and the same has been since withdrawn by them.  The source of this unauthenticated news is also being questioned with the TV Channels.

Our units and members are advised to be cautious about such attempts as there are a lot of elements who derive pleasure in creating such confusions by spreading false news and some over enthusiastic media persons get trapped by the same and unwittingly publish such wrong news.
Needless to add that any development regarding strike action will always be informed to units and members by AIBEA instantly.  

With greetings,

Yours Comradely,
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C.H. VENKATACHALAM

GENERAL  SECRETARY
UFBU EMAIL TO THE CONCERNED CHANNELS

To: <nbtappfeedback@timesinternet.in>

Subject: ALL INDIA BANK STRIKE DATED 26.12.2018 BY 9 UNIONS OF UFBU
"9 बैंक यूनियनों ने 26 दिसंबर की प्रस्तावित हड़ताल वापस ली" This news has been given by NBT on 23.12.2018 at 2.24 p.m.

THERE IS NO SUCH DECISION REGARDING WITHDRAWAL OF STRIKE DATED 26.12.2018 BY UFBU. U ARE REQUESTED TO IMMEDIATELY WITHDRAW THIS NEWS AND ISSUE CORRIGENDUM FOR HAVING DISPLAYED THE FALSE AND UNAUTHENTICATED NEWS UNDER ADVICE TO US. 
However, we request you to please share the basis on which NBT has given this news. 

To: <info@itvnewsindia.com>
Subject: Fwd: ALL INDIA BANK STRIKE DATED 26.12.2018 BY 9 UNIONS OF UFBU

WE ADVISE THAT IN YOUR PROGRAMME DAMDAR 10 ON 23.12.2018,  A CLIPPING AT THE BOTTOM IS BEING SHOWN AS "BANKON NE 26 DECEMBER KI HARTAAL VAPIS LEE"

IN THIS CONNECTION, WE ADVISE THAT There is no such decision REGARDING WITHDRAWAL OF STRIKE DATED 26.12.2018 by UFBU. U ARE REQUESTED TO IMMEDIATELY WITHDRAW THIS NEWS AND ISSUE CORRIGENDUM FOR HAVING DISPLAYED THE FALSE AND UNAUTHENTICATED NEWS UNDER ADVICE TO US. 

However, we request you to please share the basis on which INDIA NEWS IS AIRING THIS NEWS BROADCAST. (PHOTO TAKEN FROM TV IS ENCLOSED FOR YOUR IMMEDIATE REFERENCE AND ACTION).
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